Greetings,
I am writing to you because you have registered for the Effective Learning Pathways (ELPs) track at the coming Increase Association conference. 

Welcome!

Those of us on the track planning team look forward to working with you. Our hopes and prayers for this track are that at its end we will:
· Be excited about importance and value of designing context-suited pathways
· Know and understand what effective learning pathways are; along with knowing some different ways of designing, implementing, and using existing pathways; and gaining knowledge of some resources to use in this task
· Be able to design and implement a process to evaluate, enhance and design ELPs for their context
· Connect with like-minded people who are designing, evaluating, and improving their ELPs
Over our three sessions on Tuesday to Thursday at 1430-1600 we will:
1. Discuss the nature and process of ELPs
2. Consider some case studies of TEE bodies developing ELPs
3. Work together in a very practical session on our own ELPs
We want these to be quite participative sessions in which we are all co-learners and co-teachers, so please come ready to work!

Materials in English and Russian will be provided for each session and Russian translation will be available.

As preparation for our track, please watch the video A basic model of curriculum Development – parts 1 & 2, by Pat Harrison. This is available at https://www.increaseassociation.org/curriculum-development. This same site has a range of useful resources relevant to our track theme.

Please contact me (track coordinator) if you have any questions: dburke@christcollege.edu.au.

David Burke, on behalf of Anneta, Tim, and Qaiser.



